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                                                 CORRIGENDUM   

  With reference to advertisement issued for filling up of various 

posts through Himachal Pradesh Subordinate Allied Service Examination, 2019, 

published in the Tribune on 26.12.2019, the advertisement No. 25/2019 may read as 

24/2019 instead of 25/2019. Similarly in addendum published in the Tribune and Dainik 

Bhaskar on 03.01.2020, the advertisement No. 25/2019 may also be read as 24/2019 

instead of 25/2019.    

The other terms & conditions of the advertisement will remain 

unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Sd/- 

     (Rakhil Kahlon), IAS         

Secretary,  

                  H.P. Public Service Commission. 

           Ph.No.0177-2623786 
 


